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 Happy Birthday to C/CMSgt Walker, C/MSgt Carlucci, 
and Capt Pedone. 

 Congratulations to C/A1C Hsu, C/Amn Marte, C/Amn 
Petrescu, C/Amn Pierce, C/Amn Villani, and C/CMSgt 
Walker, who participated in this year’s encampment and 
earned the encampment ribbon!  

 Special thanks go to C/CMSgt Bollacke, C/MSgt Carlucci, 
and C/MSgt Kwarcinsky who staffed at this year’s 
encampment. 

 C/2d Lt Kitchin recently attended two NCSAs, Hawk 
Mountain and Blue Beret. 

This week’s meeting consisted of PT and an NCSA brief led by 
C/2d Lt Kitchin. 
 

 PT: This week’s PT session included a safety brief led by 
Maj Simoncelli and stretches led by C/CMSgt Walker. 

 
 NCSA Brief: C/2d Lt Kitchin led a discussion about his 

experiences at Blue Beret and Hawk Mountain, where he 
staffed as a field medic.  

 

 Sep 8th: New Cadet Parent Meeting 6:30-8:30pm 
 Sep 11th: 9/11 Commemorative Ceremony in New Fairfield 

(cadets asked to post colors) 
 Oct 1st: Trip to Rhinebeck Aerodrome in Red Hook, NY  
 October 23rd: The “Safety in the Woods” training at the 

Great Hollow Nature Preserve in New Fairfield, CT 
 Date TBD - Trip to Republic Airport in Farmingdale, NY 
 Date TBD - Trip to Stewart Air Base, Newburgh, NY  
 Date TBD - Overnight outing to Intrepid Air and Space 

Museum in NY, NY  

 Topic(s): Emergency Services and Safety 
 Uniform of the day (UOD): ABU 

 
  

Commander 
Capt Devin R Pedone 

Deputy Commander 
Maj Olga K Simoncelli 

Deputy Commander for Cadets 
1st Lt Brian P Waldron 

Cadet Commander 
C/2d Lt Graham Kitchin 

Cadet Deputy Commander 
C/CMSgt Matthew Waldron 

Cadet First Sergeant 
C/CMSgt William Mitchell Walker 

Cadet Team Leader 
C/A1C Andrew Hsu 

Team Member 
Cadet Bennett Fuchs 

Senior Supervisor 
Maj Olga K Simoncelli

 
Website: https://ct042.cap.gov/ 
Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/3
99thCompositeSquadron   
* Please send news items to Cadet Hsu at 
ahsu6626@gmail.com.  

 

Above: Photo of Capt Pedone (far left) 

and cadets at the 2022 CTWG/NJWG 
Encampment graduation. Photo credit: 

Mrs. Villani. 


